
 
Las Huertas 

Farmer Training and Incubator Site 
 

A Rio Grande Community Farm skills development program dedicated to train aspiring, and current 
producers on organic farming techniques in the high desert of New Mexico and minimize barriers to enter 

production farming for young and disadvantaged populations.  

 

Rio Grande Community Farm is a 501(c)3 social-profit organization which manages a 2-acre community garden, 24 acres 

of irrigated farmland, farmer training programs, advocates for sustainable agriculture and supports initiatives to 

strengthen Albuquerque’s bonds to its rich agricultural history and healthy local food. 

 

Scholarship Application Form  

 
RGCF strives to offer reduced tuition for those from veteran’s backgrounds, refugee status, low 
income and “minority” populations to promote social profit and to break patterns of systemic 
poverty and injustice.   
 
Please fill out this form to better assist RGCF in making determination of available funds to 
assist you in attending Las Huertas Farmer Training.  Please use additional pages if necessary.   
 
 
Name _____________________________ Address________________________________________ 

 

Email ______________________________________Contact Phone__________________________ 

 

Would you be interested in a partial scholarship?________________________________________ 

 

Please answer the following questions to better understand your interest and situation.  (Please 

use a separate paper). 

1. How do you plan on applying the information and experience from Las Huertas 
Farmer Training?  
 

2. Can you describe briefly the benefits you would gain from financial aid towards 
enrollment in Las Huertas Farmer Training?  

 
 

3. Please describe your financial situation and any barriers, which you feel prevent 
you from paying for enrollment in Las Huertas Farmer Training.  

 

4. What would be your primary focus on farming and agriculture in the Southwesy 

during this training? Where do you feel your passion for farming originates?  

 

Thank you and we will be in touch soon! 


